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Jeff Aprati <japrati@ci.sandy.or.us>

AFRD
Brian Fletcher <fourwheeldrive1@msn.com> Fri, Apr 12, 2024 at 10:18 AM
To: "japrati@ci.sandy.or.us" <japrati@ci.sandy.or.us>

Jeff Aprati,

As a concerned citizen I would like to encourage the City Council to recoup our $2.48 million street
maintenance funds (at a minimum!). This should include land owners in the area, as well as future
developers. As I see it, council is only trying to recover 20% of the of the street maintenance fund, on the
back of landowners only, and I find that crazy. The entire city (citizens) paid into that fund and we should
recoup most of that money borrowed. I do see where there is benefit for many in the Bluff neighborhood as
well as students and parents alike (Sandy High School), and the city should incur some costs. 
Please maximize the AFRD to recoup all or most of my "our" street maintenance funds, as we need to fix our
city and neighborhood streets. 

Thank you for your consideration,

Brian Fletcher
Citizen of Sandy, Oregon 

 


